
KGH Foundation Extends Appreciation to the Kelowna Sunrise Club 

 

Story by Ed Kolybaba on Nov 22, 2023 

 
The Rotary Club members are extremely pleased that they have played an important part in 
enhancing the health care available for the Okanagan citizens through its many fundraising 
activities, including proceeds from the past 2022 'Season of Giving Calendar.  
  
Proceeds totaling $194,725 from the sale of the 2002 Calendar and additionally $66,986 
from other fundraisers, provided support for many local not-for-profit organizations, 
including $77,000 for the KGF Foundation.  
  
This funding presented to the KGF Foundation provided greatly needed funding for patient 
care and comfort items for the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) at Kelowna General 
Hospital.  Learn more about the impact this funding brought about by continuing to read the 
following "Your impact to NICU" Report prepared by Bettina Muller, Director of Philanthropy, 
Corporate Giving, KGH Foundation. 
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